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Tiger Brennan Drive and Berrimah 

Road overpass project 

Project update – access to East Arm 
 

The Department of Logistics and Infrastructure is continuing to reconnect traffic to Berrimah Road as part 
of the Tiger Brennan Drive and Berrimah Road overpass (TBOP) project. 

Access to Berrimah Road south (East Arm) is anticipated to be restored on Wednesday 16 April. 

Following the opening of the new overpass, nearby signalised intersections will be monitored and adjusted 
as required to optimise traffic flow and safety. As this section of Berrimah Road has been closed for an 
extended period, it may take some time for traffic patterns to adjust and stabilise. 

Full completion of the project is anticipated in May 2025. The final works include: 

• shared user paths 

• final landscaping 

• emergency services access into the Hidden Valley motorsports complex. 

Every effort has been made to limit construction time and disruptions, while ensuring improved safety for 
road users and construction workers. 

Please adhere to all traffic management and safety measures in place. 

To keep up to date with road conditions in the Northern Territory, go to roadreport.nt.go.au or follow 
facebook.com/RoadReportNT 

Contact 

For more information, call 1800 319 881, email TBD.Overpass@nt.gov.au or go to dli.nt.gov.au/projects 
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